
DO YOU WANT LAWMAKERS NEAR 
 
 

DECIDING THE FATE OF 
LAKE CLARKE SHORES? 

Taking Away Home Rule Will Impact YOU! 

Come to A Town Hall Meeting January 18th at 6:30pm at LCS Town Hall 

NEITHER DO WE! 
The Florida Legislature is considering stripping Lake Clarke Shores and all cities of “Home Rule” powers.  Home Rule is what 

allows towns like ours to create local rules that affect the future of our community.  

Without Home Rule, it would be state lawmakers from Orlando and across Florida voting on local Lake Clarke Shores        

decisions that affect our zoning, our roads, our Comprehensive Plan, boating on Lake Clarke, our code enforcement and  

other issues. WE should be deciding these issues HERE, in OUR TOWN! 

Building permit decisions would be in Tallahassee instead of Town Hall.  And if you want to make a public comment about 

the future of our town, you will need to drive to Tallahassee and make your case to lawmakers who probably have never 

been to Lake Clarke Shores!  

Don’t Let Tallahassee Strip Away Our Self Rule! 

You need to raise YOUR voice and tell our lawmakers to SAVE HOME RULE! 

Come to an Emergency Town Hall Meeting on January 18th at 6:30 p.m. 


